
Acorn Class           
 

Dear Parents, 

Our focus this week is      Seasons – Autumn  

For the week beginning     Monday 9th October 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 We will be: 
 Continuing to use our senses to look at signs of Autumn, observing the changes and 

thinking of describing words. 

 Creating Autumn pictures/collages. 

 Following a recipe to make a crumble 

 Maths – Continue, copy and create repeating patterns 
 RE – What groups do we belong to? How do we know we belong to a group? What 

groups do religious people belong to?  

 
 

Things you might like to do at home. Don’t forget to upload photos and videos to 

Tapestry: 

 Create some patterns using natural resources, colours and objects. 

 Have a go at making a crumble at home with your family. 

Parent consultations - Tuesday 11th - 5pm-7.30pm and Thursday 13th - 3pm-6pm. Please 

don’t forget the school day ends at 2.45pm on Thursday, children will need to be collected 

from the playground as normal.  

We are thinking about the different types of groups we belong to, eg, Brownies, Cubs, 

Swimming lessons, sports/dance clubs etc. if your child belongs to a club please may they 

bring in something about the club that they can share with the class; a uniform, jumper, 

badge, certificate etc. 

Harvest festival – thank you for all of the donations of food. The children thoroughly 

enjoyed attending the church and performing to everyone. 

Apologises if you have seen my request on the Acorn Facebook page but we are creating a 

new construction area outside. If you have any unused plastic or wooden tools, toolboxes 

and/or a workbench please may we have them? 

Vision screening – A letter was sent out on 9th October. If you are happy for the 

Community Eye Service team to see your child, you do not need to do anything. However, if 

you do not wish your child to be seen you will need to opt-out, details on how to do this are 

in the letter. 

Panto – This week is the deadline for replies to be returned for the Cinderella Pantomime – 

12th December 2023. 

 

Kind regards, Miss Fairey and Mrs Dennis  

 
 


